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PrairieCat Administrative Council 
Brief 

October 3, 2025 
Membership update 

• PrairieCat has been providing guidance to Wallace Township Library, a newly formed library 

that recently joined RAILS. Dakota Community Unit School District withdrew from Prairie 

Cat membership. 

• PUG Day had 260 attendees out of 280 registered, with 27 sessions including a general 

session with Joe from RAILS. 

• The new mobile app is now live and available for downloading and use. 

Administrative issues 

• The Council voted to accept the FY25 audit. 

• The Council voted to approve LIMRiCC benefit renewals for 2026. 

• The Council voted to approve the Director’s succession plan. 

• The Council voted to approve the Member Services Administrator as the designated 

signatory in the Director’s absence. 

• The Council reviewed the October 29, 2025, Delegates Assembly agenda. 

Finance Committee – Report from September 18, 2025 

• The Finance committee reviewed the draft FY27 budget, looking at four different options 

and concluding with a recommendation to the Administrative Council. 

 

Next meeting - Friday, November 7, 2025, at the Freeport Public Library 
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